
Calling all Writers!!!

Take a look at this picture. Does anything come to mind? A story? A poem? The Delta Delta chapter of Sigma Tau Delta invites you to participate in its first-ever newsletter essay contest! This contest will be held twice each semester in hopes of providing writers with an opportunity to showcase their talent in a fun and prestigious way!  

The Rules:

Submit any original work (poetry, fiction, or creative non-fiction) not exceeding 1,500 words using the photo as your inspiration. Submit 2 copies (one with your name, number, and e-mail address and one without) to the English office Evans 458. If you are a commuter or cannot get up to campus, you may submit 1 copy electronically to machtwenty@hotmail.com.

The Prize:
A committee composed of the Sigma Tau Delta sponsors and two professors in the English department will select the winning entry. The winner will receive a cash prize of $25, will have his or her story published in the next newsletter and will have a chance to win the Writer’s Grand Prize of $50 to be awarded at our Spring Banquet.

Deadline:

5:00 p.m. October 18, 2004. 
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